PURDUE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN
W. R. Woodson
Glenn W. Sample Dean of Agriculture

November 15, 2007

Ms. Christina Hamilton

NCRA Assistant Director and NIMSS System Administrator
212D Agricultural Hall

1450 Linden Drive

University of Wisconsin

Madison, Wisconsin 53706-1562

Dear Ms. Hamilton:

This letter is to confirm my support for the development of a multi-state research committee under the
title of “Agricultural Bioethics”, which would be organized as a Development Committee. The
committee members listed in the Appendix E for WCC-008, Agricultural Bioethics, will be expected to
submit the paperwork for this Development Committee.

I request you provide the Chair, Dr. Debbie Cherney, with the paperwork requirements and temporary
number. | realize the committee will not be formed for FY08 due to deadline considerations.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,
@ Wondtonn
Randy Woodson

CC: Dr. Arlen Leholm
Richard Reynnells

S College of Agriculture

Agricultural Administration Building, Room 114 m 615 West State Street m West Lafayette, IN 47907-2053
(765) 494-8391 m Fax: (765) 494-7420



